From: Janice Dysinger

To: SJUD Exhibits; Senator Chuck Thomsen; Rep Mark Johnson
Subject: strong Opposition to SB 764, SB 797 and SB 868
Date: Monday, April 17, 2017 8:47:27 AM

Honorable Judiciary Committee Chairman Prozanski and Committee Members,
I am STRONGLY in OPPOSITION to SB 764, SB797 and SB 868!

These all infringe our 2nd amendment rights. They do not make us safer!
Thank you for considering my testimony!

Janice Dysinger
Gresham, OR
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